
EXETER HOUSING ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

October 13, 2017 

 

In attendance: Nancy Belanger (chair), David Sharples (Town Planner), Pete Cameron, 
John Mueller, and Kathy Corson (Board of Selectmen) 

Meeting opened at 8:45 am 

Discussion regarding the planned charrette scheduled for Wednesday, October 18, 2017 and 
Friday, October 20, 2017, both from 6 pm to 8 pm at the Exeter Town Hall. 

The charrette will be presented by Workforce Housing Coalition of the Greater Seacoast. 

Kathy Corson, member of the Board of Selectmen, provided a spreadsheet she put together from 
data she collected from MLS for 2017 to date. This data shows various housing on the market in 
Exeter this year including price range and days on the market. 

Meeting concluded at 9:45 am 

Next meeting: Friday, November 17, 2017 from 8:30 to 10 am in the Novak room at the Exeter 
Town Office. (Please note: This is a change from our usual meeting date due to Veterans Day on 
November 10, 2017) 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Nancy Belanger, Chair 

 


